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Bapcor Limited (ASX: BAP) (Bapcor) is pleased to advise of the appointment of Ms Jennifer 

Macdonald as a Non–Executive Director of Bapcor, effective 1 September 2018.  

Ms Macdonald is a professional company director, and currently serves on the board and audit 

committee of a number of ASX-listed companies. Ms Macdonald has previously held various senior 

management positions with ASX-listed and global companies, including as CFO and interim CEO 

at Helloworld Limited, and CFO and General Manager International at REA Group Ltd. 

Ms Macdonald holds a Masters of Entrepreneurship and Innovation from Swinburne University, a 

Graduate Diploma from the Securities Institute of Australia and a Bachelor of Commerce from 

Deakin University. She is also a Graduate of the Australian Institute of Company Directors and 

Member of the Institute of Chartered Accountant ANZ.  

Ms Macdonald, an independent Director, will assume the roles of Chairman of Bapcor’s Audit and 

Risk Management Committee, and member of Bapcor’s Nomination and Remuneration 

Committee.  

Mr Andrew Harrison, Chairman of Bapcor, commented “We are very pleased to have Jenny join 

us as a Bapcor Non-Executive Director and Chair of the Audit and Risk Management Committee.  

She brings a diverse range of skills and experience, particularly in the digital domain, and we look 

forward to her making a strong contribution to Bapcor.”  

 -Ends 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Gregory Fox 
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
+61 417 562 891 
+61 3 9914 5555 
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